DEPARTMENT OF URDU ,
GOVT. DEGREE COLLEGE BARAMULLA. (AUTONOMOUS).

Email.urdugdcbla@gmail.com
Cell.9596242597

" Date: 06/08/2024

Internal Assessment Notice for Backlog (Batch 2022) 2" ! semester.

“This is for the information of all the students  Backlog (Batch 2022)

2" d semester. that their Internal Assessment will be held on 08/08/2024 at
Department of Urdu.

() _,
;Head 0T9M

Department of Urdu




